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Please VOTE NO on HB. 3086. I have attended meetings of the Oregon Fish and 

Wildlife Commission and have seen how important it is for the commission to have 

the voice of the public at-large. We need diversity on our state's board, and this 

restructuring of the OFW Committee would silence the voices of the majority while 

magnifying the voices of hunting and agriculture interests. 

 

HB 3086 moves away from proportional representation and toward politically 

motivated models of composition. This is not the way we do things in Oregon! 

 

Please oppose 3086 and instead support only the -1 or 3 amendments to the bill 

which would maintain the congressional district model. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 


